

June 19, 2019

Hudson Land Design Michael A. Bodendorf, P.E. 176 Main Street Beacon, NY 12508 Phone: 845-440-6926

RE: 23-28 Creek Drive Development

Dear Mr. Bodendorf,

MTA Metro-North Railroad (MNR) <u>takes no exceptions</u> to the referenced Development plan of 23-28 Creek Drive in the City of Beacon, NY 12508.

This "takes no exception" letter makes reference to the *Preliminary Plans dated May 31, 2019* prepared by Hudson Land Design. properly signed and sealed drawings by New York State Licensed Professional Engineer must be submitted to MNR.

An Entry permit must be obtained, either by the Owner or General Contractor for the cleanup and reestablishing the slope on MNR property. The Contractor must submit a schedule for all proposed work on MNR property. All workers must take the online Contractors Safety Course.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at Beloff@mnr.org or 914-271-1600.

Sincerely,

Christopher Beloff

Construction Engineer – Construction Management I&C

MTA Metro-North Railroad

Cc: R. Ramkeesoon, M. Soya, G. Blackman, J. Paredes